The Missouri Senate Minute Script
Committee hearings continue in the Missouri Senate.
Lawmakers continue to look at ways to keep two of our state’s professional sports teams within the Show-Me State.
Senator Maggie Nurrenbern of Kansas City sponsors Senate Bill 710, a measure that would modify provisions relating to sports complex authorities…
	Nurrenbern	:07	Q: in Jackson County.
Senator Kurtis Gregory of Marshall sponsors a similar proposal in Senate Bill 713…
	Gregory	:07	Q: the Royals here?
Both senators presented their legislation to the Missouri Senate Local Government, Elections and Pensions Committee on March 31. Both bills await the panel’s final decision before either could be considered by the entire Missouri Senate.
Missouri senators are now in the final six weeks of the 2025 regular legislative session, which will end on May 16.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Reporting from the State Capitol, I’m Dean Morgan.
